
 
 

Notice of No Responsive Applications for RFA 2022-01 
for the Housing Stability for Homeless Schoolchildren Initiative 

 
Florida Housing received one application from the Ocala Housing Authority in response 
to RFA 2022-01 by the May 19, 2022 deadline; however, this application has been deemed 
non-responsive in accordance with Fla. Admin. Code R. 67-60.006(1). 
 
Any unsuccessful applicant may file a notice of protest and a formal written protest in 
accordance with section 120.57(3), Fla. Stat., and Fla. Admin. Code Ch. Chapter 28-110.  
Failure to file a protest within the time prescribed in Section 120.57(3), Fla. Stat., et al, or 
failure to post the bond or other security required by law within the time allowed for filing 
a bond shall constitute a waiver of proceedings under Chapter 120, Fla. Stat. 
 
Contract Administrator 
Florida Housing Finance Corporation 
227 North Bronough Street, Suite 5000 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
Phone: (850) 488-4197 
E-mail: Contract.Admin@floridahousing.org 
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